
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our reference: BVFOI/335/16 re Nellie Dickinson 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request 
 
You asked for the following information from the Government Legal Department (“the Department”):  
 
"I have been advised that a Will was in existence and a previous claim rejected, the estate is still advertised on 
the BV list. Can you please advise of the current situation" 
 
Your request will be dealt with by the Bona Vacantia Division (“the Division”) under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. 
 
The Division holds all the information that you have requested. 
 
The estate is available to be claimed however claims should be made to the Executors named on the Grant of 
Probate, details of which are shown on our website.  A copy of the Grant of Probate can be obtained from any 
Probate Registry or online.   
 
This information is reasonably accessible to you by other means and is therefore exempt from disclosure under 
section 21 of the Act. This exemption confers absolute exemption from the requirement to provide information 
pursuant to section 1(1)(b) of the Act. 
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Information is available in large print, audiotape and Braille formats 
Please also visit our website: www.gov.uk 
 


